
January 8, 2024 
 
The Program Council met on Monday, January 8 at 3PM in the Fleck Room.   
Tracy shared a reading with us. 
Reports were received from the committees, and paper copies of same would be filed.  There 
were no immediate questions about these reports. 
 
Old Business 
 
Sue will check about progress on accessing the website on a cell phone. 
 
Branching Out will be January 25. Hopefully someone at that gathering will volunteer to arrange 
the next Branching Out. 
 
The new mic for the sanctuary has arrived and will be delivered soon. 
 
The Guidelines for greeters have been printed and laminated and are available on the small table 
in the foyer. A spreadsheet to aid in tracking visitors and follow-up is being developed. 
 
New Business 
 
The poinsettias left on Christmas Eve were happily received at Liberty Commons.   
 
Membership would like to hold a New Member Breakfast, probably on February 4. It might also 
be a brunch after church. 
Tracy is very willing to hold an Intro to UU gathering. Several Council members indicated that 
they would also like to attend – a refresher, if you will! This will also happen in February. 
Discussion that lines of communication must be open between committees and members in 
general.  This has always been an important functions of the Council – to share ideas, concerns, 
plans, conversation between committees.  
We are very aware of the Zoom attendees on Sundays and are communicating in real time with 
some of these attendees.   
 
The Restructuring Committee will have its first meeting with Consultant Scott Tayler on 
Wednesday. The Committee, drawn from the Council and the Board. 
 
The Art Committee was roundly praised for the two recent art exhibits in the Fleck Room.  
  
Next meeting, in the Fleck Room, Monday February 12 at 3PM 
 


